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Dr. D.B. Travers, 
Chairman, 
Food Additives Committee, 
National Health & Medical Research 

Council, 
. 

Administrative Building, 
CANBERRA. A.C.T. 

Dear Dr. Travers, 

�
. 

"
,' We are sending under separate cover 15 copies 

of our application to the Food Additives Committee of 'the 
National Health and Medical Research Council, concerning the 
use of calcium sucrose phosphates as food additives. With 
these 15 copies, in separate folders, are also two copies of 
the main references cited in this application. 

We have included in these folders copies and 
translations of all references other than long reviews, text 
books, complete proceedings of conferences or theses. It has 
not been possible to include one reference, 69, concerning the 
results of the first year of the N.S.W. clinical trial. This 
has been held up pending the return from sabbatical leave in .\ 
January 1967 of one of the authors, Dr. G. Gregory. The main 
part of this reference including the statistical analysis has 
been completed and it is hoped to have this complete reference 
in your hands to add to the others by the end of January. 

Rather than hold up the whole application and 
to give the members of your committee as much time to peruse it 
before your February meeting, we are forwarding the application 
at this time. 
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